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17 August 2023 

 

Milk – 2023/2024 

 

We are once again taking orders for children to have milk in school if they wish to.  Orders 

placed will be for milk to be provided for the whole school year i.e. September 2023 to July 

2024. 

 

The cost for each child to receive a third pint of milk every day in school is £21.00 for the 

entire academic year.  

 

All orders for milk must be placed via ParentPay by 9am on Thursday 7th September 2023. 

 

If you have an existing claim with the Benefits Agency that entitles your child to Free School 

Meals, then they will also be entitled to receive free school milk. If this is the case, please add 

the milk item to your Parent Pay basket, leaving the payment amount blank. 

 

If your child has free school meals as part of the Government’s Universal Infant Free School 

Meals Scheme (free school dinners from Reception to Year 2) you are still required to pay for 

your child’s milk. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs B Atkins 

School Office Manager 


